
Comments on Transcripts from January 2007 Meetings 
 

This webpage contains the transcripts of four public meetings held throughout the country in 
January 2007.  The purpose of the meetings was to provide Tribal and State officials an 
opportunity to meet with senior Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) officials and comment on a 
preliminary proposal for a new methodology for allocating FDPIR administrative funds, which 
was developed by a Tribal/State/FNS work group in November 2006.  The transcripts were 
prepared by professional stenographers.  Anyone wishing to submit comments on the wording 
contained in the transcripts should submit their comments to Nancy Theodore at 
nancy.theodore@fns.usda.gov.  Below are comments that have been submitted: 
 
 
 

Transcript/Meeting Commenter Comment 
Transcript of meeting in 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, on 
January 17, 2007 

Melinda Newport, Program 
Director, Chickasaw Nation 
Food Distribution Program 

On page 62, line 14, 
“committee and this process” 
should read “commitment to 
this process”. 

Transcript of meeting in San 
Francisco, California, on 
January 30, 2007 
 

Nancy Egan, Director, 
Shoshone-Paiute Tribes Food 
Distribution Program 

On page 8, line 24 "food 
group" should read "funding 
work group."  
 
On page 6, line 1 "guard" 
should read "guide."  

 
 

 
 
 
 


